
WORLD OF KIDS DAYCARE AND OSC 

SEPTEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER 
Farewell to Summer ... Hello to fall 

Wow, this year is going by so fast. We had a very busy fun 

filled summer. Welcome to the new academic year 2023-24. I wish 

all children who are starting school the best wishes.  

 

Advance Notice: 
For Christmas holidays this year we are closed from December23 

to Jan 1. We are reopening on January 2/2025. 

 

New school year: 
I request parents to come on or before 8 am to daycare if they need 

to be dropped at school. If they want to eat breakfast before they 

leave they have to be at least 7.45 am.  

If you are dropping in school and need to pick up from school let me 

know I can arrange for that. I request parents to inform me if they 

are absent or any changes by text 7808029293 or email.  

 

 

Happy Birthday 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dates to remember 

Sep 2 Labour day(closed) 

Sep 5 Daycare fee is due 

Sep 30 Truth and Reconciliation(closed) 

 

Baby Program Plan for September month 

During the month of August children explored various activities on 

emergent curriculum program planning under the big idea of 

summer fun. We planned lots of activities where children learned 

through hands-on experience. Now their interest is getting shifted to 

cooking. So, we will plan for cookingactivities through different 

play experiences. 

Preschool Program Plan for September month 

During the month of August children explored various activities on 

emergent curriculum program planning under the cooking. We 

planned lots of activities where children learned through hands-on 

experience. Now their interest is getting shifted to Connecting. So, 

we will plan for connectingactivities through different play 

experiences. 

Kinder and osc Program Plan for September month 

During the month of September children will learn about friendship 

and kindness. Children will have opportunity to mingle with newbies 

and express their welcoming. We will plan various activities as a 

group under the friendship and kindness.  

All the children pictures for the month of August is attached in drive 

link. Children had lots of fun in summer activities and fieldtrips. 

 

 

 

 

We would like to wish September born 

children  

And staff to have a lovely and happy 

birthday.  

We wish you to have a bright year 

ahead. 
 



STAFF INTRODUCTION TO ALL NEW FAMALIES: 
BABY ROOM STAFF: 

 

My name is GopikaSenthooran. I'm originally from srilanka. I came 

to Canada in 2021. I started working daycare in 2022. I enjoy 

working with children. Working in child care has helped me gain a 

whole new perspective of the children world. As well as being 

myself that I completely love, I feels like I am able to be excited 

about the little things in life like a child does, and it's an awesome 

feeling. 

 

My name is Anuja Ashok. I have completed my high school in Sri 

Lanka. I have been here since 2018. I am the certified child care 

educator. I started my Level 2 of the Early Learning Childcare 

Certificate course. I started my journey as childcare worker in March 

2023.I am Proud mother of 3 kids. I have brought my own personal 

experience to my profession. I enjoy playing with little ones; 

working with children is a very rewarding job. Meeting so many 

smart, energetic, and unique kids gives me the inspiration to teach, 

help them learn, and watch them grow in a safe and friendly 

environment. I enjoy working with our team. 

 
 

My name is kuldishkaurDoday.  I am from Punjab, India. Iam Level 

1 certified childcare educator.  I love to work with children as they 

give so much energy and eagerness to learn new things every day.  I 

like to work in baby room as they show incredible love and kindness 

to me as well as to their peers. 

 

 

 

 

 



PRESCHOOL ROOM STAFF: 
 

 
My name is Mandeep, I was born in India and immigrated to Canada 

in 2017 as a student. I have completed my Early Childhood 

Education in 2019 from Ontario. I live with my husband and 

beautiful daughter. My aim in life is to provide every child with an 

opportunity to grow, learn and develop through various activities, 

resources and learning environments based on their individual needs. 

 
My Name is Anusuiya Kumar, I am from Tamilnadu, India. My 

Family moved to Canadian 2010. I completed my Early Childhood 

Educator in 2017, and worked in a different daycare until 2018. 

Apart from daycare, I also have 10 years of experience as lunch 

supervisor for elementary schools and currently working here at 

World of Kids Daycare since 2024. Being a daycare worker allows 

me to play a meaningful role in the kids life as I believe in the 

importance of early childhood education and development in 

shaping the future generation. Working with children brings me 

immense joy and fulfillment to teach and play activities with them. I 

am dedicated to making a positive impact on them 

lives by fostering their social, emotional, and cognitive skills. 

 

 

 
My name is SubhaRajavel, I am from Tamil Nadu, India. I have a 

family of 5 and we all moved to Canada 15 years ago. I completed the 

Educational Assistant Diploma here in Canada in 2018 and have great 

experience in the Educational Assistant (EA) field. In addition, I also have 

10 years of experience being a School Supervisor in two schools and am 

currently working in daycare. I pursued my EA Diploma because I love 

beingaround kids, teaching and playing activities with them. It is my 

passion topositively impact children, enrich their lives and let them have 

fun, while making them understand love, respect, care and discipline. 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 
KINDER AND OSC ROOM STAFF: 

 

 

 

 

My name is Mageshwari Subramanian. Children prefer to call me 

Maggie. I am a Level 3 Early childhood Educator. I am the Director 

of world of kids’ daycare.  I started my journey in 2015.  I have 

worked in different rooms   handling children from 3 months to 12 

years old. Over the years of learning, I started my own daycare in 

2020. Children are mighty learners, powerful and capable to create 

all the meaning and purpose of our future.  I am happy and blessed 

to serve the community by providing affordable and quality 

childcare services.
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